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Quiet inspiration comes from the environment outside the shop. 

Have you ever wondered 
where Cedar Mountain 
Mandolin Company got its 
name?   

With a peak at almost 700 
feet above sea level, Cedar 
Mountain is a small 
mountain in King County, 
Washington.  It is the 
mountain right behind my 
shop and provides 
inspiration for design of my 

instruments.  There are 
bears, deer, eagles, ducks, 
geese, heron, and a host of 
other beautiful animals on 
any given day and lots and 
lots of Cedar trees. At the 
base of Cedar Mountain sits 
Lake Desire to the west and 
Spring Lake to the east.   
Both lakes have a 
breathtaking view of Mount 
Rainer. 

What’s on the bench? 

Currently I am working on 
a new design for my F5 
mandolins.  The new 
version will be slightly 
longer, the bridge has 
been moved, and there is 
a change to the arching of 
the instrument to improve 
volume, tone, and 
resonance. 

If you like our A style, you 
will love our new F!! 

Recent events: 

Vancouver International 
Guitar Festival was a huge 
success!  We met lots of nice 
folks and added to our 
CMM family of musicians. 

Our favorite part:  The 
spontaneous Irish session in 
front of our booth with three 
of our instruments being 
played.  The crowd loved it! 



 
 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
Upcoming events 

August 2019 

Mike Marshall Mandolin Summit 

February 2020 

Wintergrass Festival 

April 2020 

Tacoma Guitar Festival 
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What’s on Gary’s Playlist? 

1. Next Train South 
Po’ Ramblin’ Boys 

2. Bejeiro 
Jacob do Bandolin 

3. Golden Ticket 
The Infamous String Dusters 

4. Choro Pesado 
Trio Brasierio w/Anat 
Cohen 

5. Eleanor Plunkett 
Marla Fibish 


